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Thursday, March 13 at 5:30 p.m. 
Point Loma Library Conference Room 

3701 Voltaire St. 
San Diego, CA 92107 

 

The City of San Diego invites you to 
attend the Point Loma Community 
Recreation Group meeting to discuss 
the feasibility study for the future NTC 
Aquatic Center. We will present the 
study with a conceptual layout of the 
Aquatic Center and discuss all the 
potential features. 

The NTC Aquatic Center Feasibility Study investigates the conditions to construct a 50-meter competition pool, 25-meter recreational 
pool, leisure pool with water playground features, spectator seating deck and bath house facility within the existing NTC building at 
10214 Womble Road with locker rooms, pool entrance and associated parking. For more information, please contact the Project Manager, 
Mark Calleran, at 619-533-5197 or email mcalleran@sandiego.gov. 

NTC Aquatic Center Feasibility Study Presentation 


